

All Saints C.E (VC) Primary School & Nursery, Ranton

Bourne Avenue, Ranton, Stafford, ST18 9JU 01785 282228

Headteacher: Miss Charlotte Ashton

Telephone: 01785 282228 Email: office@allsaints-ranton.staffs.sch.uk

19th September 2024

Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you well. As we begin another exciting school year, I would like to extend a warm invitation for you to join our Parent, Teacher, and Friends Association (PTFA). The PTFA plays a vital role in supporting our school's mission, enhancing the educational experience of every pupil, and building on a stronger sense of community.

Your involvement in the PTFA allows us to work together to provide additional resources and opportunities for our children. From organising fun events and fundraisers to supporting school improvement projects, your contributions – whether in time, ideas or resources – make a lasting impact. Every parent's unique talents and experiences can enrich the work we do, and your participation, however small, helps create a positive environment where our pupils can thrive.

By joining the PTFA, you will have the opportunity to:

- Be actively involved in decisions that shape your child's educational experience
- Connect with other parents, teachers and staff members
- Help raise funds for enriching school programs and resources
- Volunteer at school events and activities, building a vibrant and supportive school community

We know that every family's schedule is different, and we appreciate any amount of time that you can offer. Whether you can attend meetings, help with specific projects, volunteer at events, your involvement is valuable.

If you are interested in learning more or would like to join, please come to our next PTFA meeting on Thursday 3rd October at 2.30pm at the school. We look forward to meeting you and working together to make this school year a success!

Thank you for your continued support of our school and pupils.

Warm Regards,

Miss C Ashton